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YOU SHOULDN’T MISS

VOLUNTEER SUNDAY MORNINGS
Interested in serving on Sunday mornings? Worship wouldn’t be possible 
without our amazing volunteers who serve each Sunday morning. Whether 
you enjoy greeting, serving communion, or helping with children’s Sunday 
School, there’s a place for you to serve here at MDUMC. Sign up today at 
mdumc.org/serve.

SERVE TOGETHER AT THE WESLEY COMMUNITY CENTER
FRIDAY JULY 11  |  8:30 AM - 12 PM
Join MDUMC in supporting our mission partner, the Wesley Community 
Center, by volunteering at their food pantry! We serve on the second 
Friday of each month, and would love for you to be part of it. Register 
at mdumc.org/events. Questions? Contact JimMcPhail@mdumc.org or 
KellyWilliams@mdumc.org. 

WELCOMING PASTOR KATE TO MDUMC
Today, we are excited to welcome Pastor Kate Walker on her first Sunday at 
MDUMC! We hope you’ll join us by extending a warm welcome as she begins 
her ministry with us. We look forward to the journey ahead and all that God will 
do through her leadership in our community.

As we welcome Pastor Kate and her husband, Patrick, fill out a prayer card that will 
be shared with them. You can pick up a prayer card at the welcome desk on Main 
campus or West campus. 

QUARTERLY BLOOD DRIVE 
SUNDAY, JULY 20  |  8:30 AM - 12:45 PM
MAIN CAMPUS - SCOUT LODGE
Donating blood can give the gift of life. Before donating, please 
remember to eat a healthy meal, drink plenty of water, and bring a valid 
photo ID. Walk-ins are always welcome, or you can make an appointment 
at mdumc.org/events. Questions? Contact LindaJenkins@mdumc.org.


